
A bargaining update sent to members at 
Chartwell Wescott earlier this month had a 
link to a survey that didn’t work.

We apologize for this and are providing this 
new bargaining update to fix the problem.

It is important that you take this survey. 
Now that you have joined the Alberta 
Union of Provincial Employees (AUPE) and 
have chosen colleagues to serve on the 
negotiating team, we need to hear from you 
about what you want to see in a collective 
bargaining agreement.

This is your chance to have your voice heard. 
We can only negotiate something that 
works for you if we know what you think is 
important.

Are better wages your top priority? Or is job 
security more important? 

Alberta Union of Provincial Employees • 10025 - 182 ST NW, Edmonton, AB T5S 0P7 • T: 1-800-232-7284  F: 780-930-3392 • www.aupe.org

CHARTWELL WESCOTT
LOCAL 047 CHAPTER 062 - ALL STAFF

BARGAINING
UPDATE

AUGUST 30, 2022

Revising bargaining update to 
fix broken survey link
Apologies for the last email not working, 
please use this one

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM –  
CHARTWELL WESCOTT
Jingle Sicat
unitedtogether2022@yahoo.com

Auramae Pascual
a.aupe.member@outlook.com

Charesse Barredo

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Kate Robinson Negotiations
k.robinson@aupe.org

Michelle Szalynski Organizing
m.szalynski@aupe.org

Terry Inigo-Jones Communications
t.inigo-jones@aupe.org

C22271

Do you want higher shift differentials for 
working evenings, nights and weekends? 

How do you feel about pushing to have the 
employer contribute to RRSPs? 

Is scheduling something that you want your 
negotiating committee to take up with the 
employer?

Are you short-staffed and overworked?

This new survey will close on September 12. 
Please click this link to take the bargaining 
survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
ChartWes

All answers will be kept confidential.

If you have questions or comments, please 
contact a member of the negotiating team.

NEW SURVEY LINK
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartWes

Survey closes September 12, 2022


